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Reference Number OAT JARC 20 – 002  
 
 
Dear Deans, Directors and Head of Units  

 
 

In line with the recent changes in academic guidelines and policies as a result of the 
COVID-19 pandemic, please be advised that the UP Diliman Executive Committee 
approved  the suspension of the administration of the Student Evaluation of Teachers (SET) 
this 2nd semester AY 19-20. As a result, there would be no low priority tagging of students 
for the midyear enlistment.  

 
Students who wish to provide feedback regarding their courses this semester may email 
their teachers directly or the unit/college offering the course. 
 
Kindly help us disseminate this information to your faculty and students. 

   
 

Thank you. 
 
 

Sincerely, 
 
 
 

Jose Antonio R. Clemente, PhD 
Director 
Office for the Advancement of Teaching 

 
 
 


